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Novembar 20, 1990.

Dear Sir/Madam:

Re: Signs By-Taw

This letter is to advise you that the report dealing with the details of the
City Council approved Signs By-law Review Study, approved on December 6, 1989,
will be considered as a replacement by-law by Planning Committee on

_ November 27, 1990.

The study recommended the replacement of the' current by-law and changes to:the
administrative process and enforcement. The study also involved an extensive
review of the current regulations and a Public Participation Process which -
jdentified issues of concern with the existing by-law including methods of
addressing them by means of new or modified provisions and administrative . .,
procedures. ; , PN

To implement the study recommendations and City Council objectives a - ~
replacement by-law has been prepared. However, for those areas of the by-law
that were determined to require additional review, the by-law has been left
essentially unchanged. Each of these issues will be addressed within separate
reports by Planning Committee and City Council over the next 12 months, the
(es¥1§s of which will become amendments to the new by-law. These issues
include: '

1. Off-Premises Signs (billboards). - el
3. Signs Within/Near Residential Zones.

4. Message Centre/Time and Temperature Signs.

5. Neon Sign Defined Special Signage Areas.

6. Sign Review Committee.

7. Sign Encroachment Over City Property.

8.  Sparks Street Mall Authority.
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The new by-law has been prepared in the above manner so as to facilitate the .
enactment of the new by-law, reflecting all aspects resolved through the study
process, as expeditiously as possible. The remaining issues may then be '
addressed comprehensively without delaying the enactment of the new by- Iaw '
Notification of all subsequent issue reports, as listed above, w111 be o
01rcu]ated prior to Plann1ng Committee consideration. . ;

Should you wish to attend the Planning Committee meeting to deal with the
replacement by-law, the meeting will commence at 9:00 a.m. in Whitton Hall,
2nd floor, 111 Sussex Drive. If additional information or clarification is
required, please contact Mr. D. Brousseau at 564-3528.

Yours truly,

LA, Coveyduck
Director,
Land Deve1opment Branch

DB.km-Z o
PD3A5373-5




_Dear. Sir/Madames oo

T R — - Department ot ~ Servicede
£ o Plannmg and Development I’urbanisme et de 'aménagement
- : E.M. Robinson

Commlssmner/Commlssanre

111 Sussex, Ottawa, Ontario K1N 5A1
Fax 564-8077 Facs. :

EEB 18 1991

PD4830-5-

February 14, 1991.

Re: Signs By-law

As part of the approva] of the new Signs By- -law Number 311- 90, City Council -
adopted a work programme ‘to reconsidered a number of 1ssues that w111
ultimately result in amendments to the by-law.

This Tetter is to advise that the first issue report, cOncerning the .
regulations pertaining to Off-Premises Signs (biT]boards),iwiTl be considered
by Planning Committee on February 26, 1991. While we are unable to determine

- the exact time this item will be cons1dered the meet1ng itself will commence

at 9:00 a m. in Wh1tton Hall, 2nd F]oor, C1ty Ha11 11 Sussex Dr1ve.,

Should add1t1ona1 information be requ1red do not hes1tate to contact the
unders1gned at 564 3528. :

Yours truly,

“L.A. Coveyduck,
- Director,

Land Deve]opmént Branch
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